Tentative Schedule as of 7/25/24

Weather pending, the contractor will be working on the curb early next week. The
string will be set on Monday, July 29", then the curb will be poured on Tuesday, July
30" and Wednesday, July 31 for the whole length of the project (Railroad Street to 5%
Street). The residents that have driveways in this area will not have access from
Monday, July 29'™" to Wednesday, August 7t"in order to let the concrete cure. No parking
on Main street during the curb pouring.

We will update everyone once we know the dates for sidewalk and driveway apron
pouring as that will also be a time you will lose access to your driveway.



